
Region One School-Based Dental Program
A partnership of Foundation for Community Health and

Brooker Memorial Children’s Dental Center

Dear Region One Parents/Guardians, 2023-2024

Brooker Memorial Pediatric Dental Center, in partnership with The Foundation for 
Community Health again will be offering Dental Cleanings, Oral Health 
Screenings, Fluoride and Sealants if necessary at your child’s school. The program 
is open to all Pre-K to 8th grade students at no cost to your family.

A certified dental hygienist from Brooker Dental Center will provide services. A 
detailed notice will be sent by mail informing you of treatment received, need for 
dental sealants and/or any recommendation to see your family dentist for areas of 
concern. If dental sealants are indicated, the hygienist will place them on another 
school day.

If your child has regular dental appointments with their family dentist or at 
Brooker Memorial, they are still eligible to participate in this program. The goal is 
to ensure that all children have access to dental care. We know how difficult it is to 
arrange work schedules to take your children for routine dental visits.

If you would like your child to receive preventive dental care through this 
program, simply fill out the information and consent on the forms included in this 
packet and return them to the school nurse. For more information about the 
program, please call the school nurse or Brooker Dental: 860-489-1328.

If insurance information is available and permission is given, we will submit a 
request to your dental insurance to help offset the cost of this program. 
Families will not be billed for any services received at the school.

Kind regards
Cathy C. Coyle,  Archana Karanki, D.M.D
Executive Director Dental Director of Brooker Dental


